
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF ROSLYN HARBOR 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW B-2021 

 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before and by 

the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Roslyn Harbor, Nassau County, New 

York, at Roslyn Harbor Village Hall, 500 Motts Cove Road South, in said Village on 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 The public hearing will be on proposed Local Law B-2021 which will amend 

Chapter 1,”General Provisions” and Chapter 275, “Zoning” of the Code of Roslyn 

Harbor.  The proposed local law will amend Chapter 1, Section 1-4, “Continuing 

violations” and  Chapter 275, Section 275-18, “Supplementary requirements for certain 

uses in residential districts”, (L) “Swimming pools and bathhouses”, to make certain 

health and safety violations under the village code to be daily violations until remedied. 

 

The proposed Local Law B-2021 is on file with the Village Clerk and open to the 

public for inspection by appointment only on prior notice to the Clerk 

(Clerk@roslynharbor.org) during usual business hours of the day at the Roslyn Harbor 

Village Hall, 500 Motts Cove Road South, in said Village.  The proposed Local Law B-

2021 is also available for review on the Village website http://www.roslynharbor.org.  

 

 All persons interested will be given an opportunity to be heard at said hearing.      

Any person needing special assistance in attending, please notify the Village Clerk (516) 

621-0368 at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing. 

 

   

       By Order of the  

       Board of Trustees 

       Marla Wolfson 

       Village Clerk 

 

 

 

Dated:  May 26, 2021 
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